
Starlink PeƟƟon Group's response to the final Starlink Select 
CommiƩee meeƟng on October 3rd 2024. 

The Starlink Petition Group want to extend our wholehearted thanks to all the supporters of 
the Starlink petition, which clearly reflected the views of the Falkland Islands community. 
This grassroots effort prompted MLAs to seriously engage with the issue, culminating in a 
series of public Select Committee meetings, with the final one being held on October 3rd, 
2024. 

We would also like to thank everyone who took the time and effort to provide written and 
oral input to the Select Committee. Your contributions were invaluable in guiding the 
Committee members as they developed their recommendations. 

Finally, we would like to thank all the MLAs who participated in the Select Committee. Their 
active engagement and thoughtful questions during the public sessions clearly reflected 
their views and concerns, and we are confident that this dedication continued in the closed 
sessions. 

Regarding the recommendations presented in the final Select Committee meeting on 
October 3rd, we appreciate all Committee members' strong and sincere support for the 
petition and the contributions made by constituents to the Committee. It was inspiring to 
hear such positive feedback, especially in light of the considerable efforts made by everyone 
involved to reach this stage. 

The Starlink Petition Group wholeheartedly supports the Committee members' view that all 
parties should try to shorten implementation timescales. However, we also recognise the 
importance of adhering to due process to avoid any issues that could delay the final 
execution of the recommendations. 

The Starlink Petition Group would like to formally state that we fully endorse the 
conclusions of the Select Committee and are happy to help in any way we can to get to the 
end of the process as soon as possible. 

Regards 

Starlink Petition Group 


